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Norma Van Dyke [nvandyke2@verizon.net]
Monday, June 14, 2010 3:58 PM

Re: IRRC # 2806, 25 Pa.Code, Chapter 95

Dear Members of the Independent Regulatory Review Commission:

JUN 1 4 2010

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

I am writing to express my support for the final version of the Chapter 95, Wastewater Treatment Requirements, approved
by the Environmental Quality Board on May 17, 2010.

The monitoring, treatment and disposal of wastewater from natural gas drilling is a critical matter. Life itself depends on
clean water, and we have already seen devastation to our environment from drilling accidents. We cannot leave it up to
the industry to be good stewards. We must spell out the requirements and put monitoring in place to see that they are
observed.

I urge the IRRC to approve the Chapter 95 regulations at your meeting on June 17th.

Sincerely,

Norma Van Dyke


